
 
 

Frequently Asked Questions for Parents 
Reopening of Schools After Teacher Walkout 

 
 

1. Will the school year be extended? 
Alhambra Elementary has a sufficient number of instructional hours required 
by state law.  The district will not need to add additional school days for 
students, and students will not need to make up days missed due to the 

school closure.  The last day of school for students is Tuesday, May 22. 
 
 

2. Will 8th grade promotion dates be changed? 
Promotion ceremonies will occur as planned on original dates.  Please check 

with your school for more specific information on promotion ceremonies. 
 

 

3. Will school-sponsored field trips be rescheduled or take place? 
Field trips that were scheduled to occur during the school closure will not be 

rescheduled.  Any field trips planned after May 3 should occur as planned.  
Please check with your school principal for more specific information 
regarding field trips. 

 

 

4. Was AZMerit testing impacted? 
No, AZMerit testing was completed prior to the school closure. 

 

 

5. Will after-school athletic games be rescheduled? 
After-school athletic playoffs and championship games that were scheduled 
during the school closures will not be rescheduled. 
 
 

6. How will the school closure impact summer programs? 
If your child was invited to attend summer school, summer school begins 
Wednesday, May 23.  Alhambra Traditional School’s summer school is July 9-
26.  The summer meal program will continue as planned. 
 

 

7. How does the school closure impact the District’s restructuring plan? 
Any school changes due to the restructuring plan will occur as scheduled.  
The open houses will occur May 8 and May 9 as planned.  Please check with 
your school for more specific information.  
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